

www.city.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

February 12, 2009

Kevin Ball 3530 N. 48th Street Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Ball:

We are in receipt of your letter, conveying your request to appeal the January 5, 2009 decision of the office of the City Attorney denying your claim submitted November 4, 2008.

In his letter to you, the City Attorney, alluding to s. 304-7-3 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, indicated that all such requests for review must be submitted within 21 days of the date of the City Attorney's letter.

Unfortunately, your request was not submitted in a timely manner and is being returned to you, unprocessed. Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. My direct number is (414)-286-2998.

Sincerely,

Deputy City Clerk

City Hall • Room 205 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, WI 53202 • Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414) 286-3456

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks • Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk